Hepublic of the Philippines
National Electrification Administration

21 January 2005

URGENT

NEA MEMORANDUM No. 2005-004

TO : ALL ECs GENERAL MANAGERS

To facilitate the discussions with the Energy Regulatory Commission
(ERC) on its approved rates’ impact on ECs scheduled 1%t week of
February, please submit to PHILRECA on or before 28 January 2005,
your EC’s simulation results/analysis on AGR and Lifeline Rates
using the coop December billing and NPC’s November billing. Your
Finance Manager is tasked to do this. This is to support the NEA and
ECs, thru PHILRECA, efforts to propose a more responsive rate
methodology for ECs.

Thank you.
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EDITA S. BUENO
Administrator
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